November 13-17, 2023

BELL SCHEDULE

1st—7:15 - 8:45 2nd 8:50 — 10:20 39 10:25-11:55 4t 12:20-1:45

Please remember to make a donation of at least $50 to the COL High School Fund.

https://secure.qggiv.com/for/pscfd

1.Select donation amount

2.Please direct my donation to: (Select one) “Chain of Lakes Collegiate High School Fund”
3.Enter Donor information

4.0ptional note/reference input “Student Dues-Student Name”

5. Complete Payment

COL will be closed November 20-24 for Thanksgiving break. There will be no high school
classes. College courses are scheduled to take place on Monday and Tuesday, 11/20 and
11/21, unless you have been otherwise informed by your professor.
The testing window for FAST, BEST, EOC’s and FCLE is open from 11/27/23 - 12/15/23. If you
should be testing, you will receive notification from Dr. Preston or Ms. Gill within the next
week. Check your email and attend your test session! Your graduation depends on these tests!
Seniors, please come to the COL office to verify the spelling of your name for diploma printing
BEFORE 12/1/23.
LAST CALL for all seniors who need to do their Work-Based Learning presentation! If you were
not able to schedule an appointment, you may come in as a walk-in on Friday, 11/17 from 9:00
to 11:00.
No Countdown to Graduation (senior meeting) in December. Next meeting is January 5, 2024
at 9:00 am.
Students are needed to participate in the WH/Auburndale Christmas parade on 12/8 to
promote recruitment. To receive further information, please email Ms. Thigpen at
pthigpen@polk.edu.
Parents and students, please take 10 minutes or less to complete the annual School Climate
Survey AND the Student Objectives Survey. It is important that we receive your feedback.

o Climate Survey: https://forms.office.com/r/nGrxTTLzjT

o Student Objectives Survey: https://forms.office.com/r/C7RF62uCHb
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